
Charlotte Department of Transportation 

Memorandum 
 

FAST – FRIENDLY - FLEXIBLE 

 

Date: 

 

January 25, 2013 

To: 

 

 

Tammie Keplinger 

Charlotte-Mecklenburg Planning Department 

From: 

 

 
Dennis E. Rorie, PE  

Development Services Division 

Subject:  Rezoning Petition 13-021: Approximately 43.29 acres located on the 
southeast corner of the intersection of 
Steele Creek Road and Shopton Road. 

 

 

CDOT does not have any additional comments for the subject petition.  

 

D. Rorie 

 

cc: R. H. Grochoske 

S. Correll 

Rezoning File 

 


